
I know it is a little early to think about Christmas 
decorations but we are in the process of ordering new ones for 
the Village! By ordering this time of year we can see substantial 
savings in the cost. We have certainly gotten full use out of the 
old decorations but they were falling apart and needed to be 
replaced. A thank you to Trustee John Ader for doing a lot of 
the research and planning for these and future decorations, 
as this will be done in phases. Watch for the opportunity to 
contribute towards beautifying your neighborhood.

The board and plan commission have seen many plans for 
growth at LTC, renovations to current properties along with 
a major renovation and new business and additional jobs in 
Cleveland. This is all exciting news to see the Village grow.
Kathy Stolzmann
Village President 
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Village elections are in April and I am happy to announce 
that all of the incumbents have chosen to run again. The board 
is made up of a diverse group that brings in experience and 
knowledge from a wide range of expertise. I am proud of the 
work we have done and continue to do. 

One of the ongoing projects the board is working on is 
the water rate case hearing. This is a process that takes into 
account many factors. As you may know the treatment plant 
construction debt is paid off and we had an engineering 
study done to determine any current and future needs. For 
many years the board did minimal upkeep to keep the rates 
the lowest they could. Now we are taking a step back and 
looking at the whole picture not only for today but also for 
the future. It has been a meticulous process and I appreciate 
your patience and will keep you informed as we progress.  

Friends of Hika Bay Ready for Action in 2017
For the last several years, the area volunteers with Friends of Hika Bay have hosted many tree planting days at Centerville 

Creek and Hika Bay along with work days pulling invasive plant species. Thanks to their efforts in 2016, more people are aware 
of Phragmites and how to slow it down. 

Last year they collaborated once again with the Lakeshore Water Institute and its student interns and professors at University 
of Wisconsin-Manitowoc who presented their 2016 water quality data last October, revealing the water quality trends on the 
five creeks in southern Manitowoc County which all flow into Lake Michigan: Calvin, 
Pine, Point, Fischer, and Centerville creeks.

Plans are underway to continue their stewardship – part of the Adopt-A-Park program 
of Hika and Fischer Creek Parks this year with additional tree planting and pollinator 
seeds to attract butterflies and other beneficial insects.  A beach cleanup effort will be 
initiated in September at Hika Park.  

Staff support comes from the Lakeshore Natural Resource Partnership or LNRP. 
Check out their website at www.LNRP.org and for further information on volunteer 
opportunities contact Jenn@LNRP.org.

ATTENTION!!! All Cleveland Business Owners, Residents and Scout Supporters!
It’s Friends of Scouting Time, a time to support your local Boy Scouts of America Council.  This year, we are raising funds 
to help the Bay Lakes Council continue to offer our Boy Scouts camping, adventure and Scouting opportunities.  
We invite you to join us March 14th at the Hickory House in Cleveland, at 6:00PM for a short presentation to show you the 
value of supporting your Boy Scouts of America, and enjoy a reception afterwards for conversation and questions.

VILLAGE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE



A better variety of music from the 
70s, 80s, 90s and today!

www.WLKN.com
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SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020 Cell: 920-946-0067

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. William Kesting
www.stmarksucccleveland.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Cleveland Lions Club News
 “Thank You” to the community for again supporting our “Holiday 

Nut” sale and also for supporting our sustaining membership tickets.  
It is with your continuing support that we are able to continue the 
various programs we sponsor in the Cleveland area. A special “Thank 

You” to Cleveland State Bank for making their employees available to assist our sale.

The Cleveland Lions also continue the “Lucky 7” raffle each Wednesday evening 
at the Hickory House between 6:00 and 8:00 P.M. resulting in some happy winners.

Looking ahead to spring, we are again planning our brat fry in conjunction with 
the annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sale Days, which are scheduled for Friday, May 
19th and Saturday, May 20th.  This year we will be serving in downtown Cleveland 
near Rupp’s and on Marshall Avenue both Friday and Saturday.  All proceeds raised 
are used to support the local programs for youth and other community projects.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin makes available summer  
camping programs for adult and youth visually impaired; adult and youth deaf and 
hearing impaired; and borderline cognitively disabled youth.  For information 
regarding schedules and applications, please contact either Lion Denise Fritz at  
(920) 726-4250 or Lion Charlie Kolb at (920) 550-2033.  These camping sessions are
made available at no cost to the participants, thanks to the Lions of Wisconsin and their 
volunteer fund raising efforts. You may also visit the website at Wisconsinlionscamp.com.

Plans for the 38th annual Dairyland Festival to be held Saturday and Sunday, 
August 5th and 6th are progressing with plans for the craft sale and car show being 
bigger and better than last year.  Lion Tom Fiedler will field inquires and questions 
at (920) 693-8553, fiedler@tds.net, or P.O. Box 177 Cleveland, WI 53015.

We again extend an invitation to any men and women interested in the volunteer 
efforts available through Lions Membership to contact any Lion or specifically Lions 
Charlie Kolb at (920) 550-2033 or Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  We would welcome 
your participation. 

Police Department
The daily activity for the months of November 2016 through January 2017: The Police 
Department responded to 159 calls for service: One 911 misdial, eight accidents, one 
ambulance request, twenty two agency assists, two alarms, five animal complaints, 
ten civil complaints (8 gas drive offs), two drug related incidents, one disorderly 
conduct, one damage to property, three entry into locked vehicles, one family 
trouble, one fraud, one harassment complaint, two ordinance complaints, two 
parking complaints, two found property incidents, one ride along, three security 
checks, two suspicious person/vehicle complaints, one theft, one vandalism, two 
warrant apprehensions and several different traffic violations.



TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality 
telecommunications products including SATELLITE TV, 

Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.
Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

1140 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland

920-693-8121

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky
1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

looks like you need...

Phone: 920-693-3379
Cell: 920-627-2231

1105 Elm Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

Landscape Consultant

Personal Gardening

Interior Florals

Dave's Roofing
• free estimates
• porch roofs and gutters
• chimney flashings
• repair work

Dave Villeneuve
Cleveland

693-3296
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Stoltenberg's
General Merchandise & Funeral Services
127 years of service to Cleveland

Ph. 920-693-8741
1060 Hickory St., Cleveland

The Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club is just one of more than 20 4-H clubs in 
Manitowoc County 4 H that believes in the power of young people. 4-H is America’s 
largest youth development organization that is empowering nearly six million young 
people across the U.S. with the skills to lead for a lifetime. 4-H is a stepping stone 
for many to build upon their strengths and to influence and improve the world 
around them.  

The Cleveland Clever Clovers is a “general” 4-H club that sees it’s members 
active in both club, county, and state events.  Members are enrolled in project 
areas anywhere from foods and nutrition to sheep. To learn more about upcoming 
club and county events, please see the Manitowoc County 4-H website or follow 
Manitowoc County 4-H on Facebook.

Our club would like to thank everyone who purchased homemade chocolates 
from our annual fundraiser.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

For more information about the Cleveland Clever Clovers, please contact Heidi 
Belitz, club leader at 920-693-3435 or stop in at a monthly meeting and see what 
we are all about.  We meet the first Monday of each month at the Cleveland Fire 
House beginning at 5:30.

Cleveland Clever Clovers 4-H Club

Hello, Gardeners
Bored with TV, tired of reading, sick of being stuck in the house?  Is that what’s 

bothering you, Boobla? Kick off those fuzzy slippers, put on your winter jacket and 
drag yourself out of the house.

Treat yourself to our next meeting on March 16, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. at the firehouse.
On display we’ll have faerie houses and birdhouses that the clubbers have created 

or decorated.  This was a project for winter to keep us from coming down with cabin 
fever.  Hopefully we’ll all come away with different ideas for future projects.

The EWGC again invites you to join our group.  Our dues are $15.00 a year and 
very well worth it.  Our year runs like this:  January, winter social,  February, March, 
and April we meet indoors, May, we have our plant sale, June, July, August we visit 
other gardens if possible and summer social, September and October we meet indoors, 
November we’ve been doing wreath, swag, or holiday decorations.

Not enough room in the garden for tomatoes?  Check your markers in those tomato 
packs.  If it’s labeled “Determinate,” you have a chance.  “Determinate,” means it will 
stop growing, set all its fruit and stop.  It won’t keep producing.  “Indeterminate,” 
means it will keep growing and producing and try to take over the neighborhood.  
Delicious, but they are monsters.

You can plant the “Determinate” in a large pot out on the deck or near your backdoor.  
Just think, you won’t need to battle as many bloodsucking “skeeters” either.  A real plus.

That’s all for now…winter is slower for the club, but individual committees are 
busy planning for 2017.
       Have a great year!
       For the East Wind Garden Club, Lynn Fiedler

When the Lakeshore Savvy Singles held their Christmas party at The 
Hickory House on Saturday, December 3, members were asked to bring 
a non-perishable item for Peter’s Pantry. In an effort to keep their brains 

sharp, they played a “Price is Right” game with some of the items, and The Hickory 
House donated a prize for the winner.
Anyone interested in joining the group should contact Gene Erdman at  920-242-6541



Free estimates                         Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank
Cleveland Office	 Howards Grove Office
920-693-8256	 920-565-6000

www.bankatcsb.com
Member FDIC
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(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
 fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Visit LTC
Lakeshore Technical College has been your Cleveland neighbor for more than 40 
years. And even though you may pass our campus often or walk our roads or stop in 
to vote, you may not know that LTC offers more than 100 programs and certificates 
to help you advance your skills or launch a new career. We invite you to join us at an 
upcoming event and explore our classrooms and labs, talk with our instructors, and 
find out why LTC is a great college for you.
Weekly Campus Visits
These career exploration visits are designed to highlight a variety of career options, as 
well as give a general college overview. Prospective students of all ages are invited to 
participate. Tours will begin at the Student Services desk in the Lakeshore Building. 
Register online at: gotoltc.edu/visit-campus/weekly-campus-visits/
College Preview Night
March 14, 2017 4:00-7:00pm
LTC Cleveland Campus- Centennial Hall
This event gives you full access to explore over 70 college degree programs in one 
room. It’s a great opportunity to talk with faculty and staff about how you can be 
career-ready in two years or less and get an up-close look at LTC’s high-tech, hands-
on learning environment. 
Culinary Open House
March 23, 2017 4:00-6:30pm
Lakeshore Culinary Institute – 712 Riverfront Dr, Sheboygan, WI 
Get a behind the scenes look at our state-of-the-art Lakeshore Culinary Institute – 
where hospitality dreams come to life!
Advanced Automotive Technology Center Open House
March 29, 2017 3:30-6:00pm
LTC Cleveland Campus 
Join LTC’s instructors on campus to explore our Automotive programs and tour LTC’s 
newly renovated, state-of-the art facility.
Health Open House
April 18, 2017 4:30-6:30pm
LTC Cleveland Campus
Join LTC instructors on campus to explore 13 Healthcare programs through hands-on 
activities in the state-of-the art clinical skills lab.

LTC also offers a number of events just for high schools students and teachers. Visit 
the LTC website at gotoltc.edu to get more information on all of our events. We hope 
you are able to join us on our campus and experience what we have to offer. Congratulations

to those who received
the honor of 

ARROW OF LIGHT
Gavin Belekevich

Bruno Coffee
Gavin Evraets
Colton Panosh	

Alex Steinberg                      
Ben Summers 

Cleveland
Cub Scouts

Pack 3948

Wellness Center 
The Wellness Center is an unsupervised fitness center at LTC. Wellness Center hours 

are Monday through Thursday 7:30 am - 10 pm, Friday 7:30 am - 4 pm, and Saturday 
& Sunday 7:30 am - 11 am. Interested village residents must be 18 years old to use the 
facility, review and sign the policy forms, and complete a brief orientation. Contact 
the LTC school nurse for more information at 920.693.1111.
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1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies' 

His-N-Her Doos

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Insurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 
Contact me today!

WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO 
RETIRE FEARLESSLY?

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thrivent

Our summer trap league will be hosting a brat fry and cash shoot Sunday,  
June 11.  Food and refreshments will be available from 10am-7pm. There will be 
walk-around raffles throughout the day. Also, the winning tickets for our cash raffle 
will be drawn at approximately 6 pm. First prize for this raffle is $1000.00 cash. 

16 week Summer Trap League every Thursday evening starting in June. Must be 
a member to shoot. If you are interested in joining this league or have any questions 
please contact Justin Henschel at (920) 946-4243.

The 36th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 28, 29 
and 30. There will be food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend. NEW 
on Friday night we will be having a FISH BOIL! Raffle winners and fishing awards 
will be presented Sunday at approximately 4pm. For up to date information, please 
like us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. There we will keep you updated 
with current news and standings. 

Our club meetings are held on the second Monday of each month at 7:00 pm.  
If you’re interested in seeing what our club is all about or interested in becoming 
a member please stop by the club on South Union road and join us for a meeting.

Cleveland Fish and Game News

National Treasure in Your Backyard ……    
Centreville Settlement Inc., local non-profit historical group welcomes all 

interested in the history and rural heritage.  This nationally recognized restoration 
project appeals to all age groups and offers a fascinating hands on approach into 
rural restoration architecture of the area in 1849 and progressing forward.  Richard 
Lutze succeeds Richard Wiegand as President, Chris Kuehnel is Vice President, Greg 
Zahn is Treasurer and Kathy Pearce is Secretary of the 35 year old organization.

All working volunteers enjoy a potluck meal for lunch and share in the old time 
farm meal, enjoy fellowship and laugh at stories of days gone by.  All persons are 
welcome-when joining an activity please wear, sturdy shoes or boots, long pants 
and bring gloves.  

The skills days are set for Saturdays including March 25, April 8, 22, May 6 & 
20, June 3 & 17 as well as every other Saturday until deer hunting on November 18.  
For further information or group tours during the summer, call Sarah at 693-3454.  
Skill learning days which run from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm at the Lutze Housebarn 
which is 1.5 miles north of the intersection of North Avenue and South Union Road.   

Project Director, Chris Kuehnel 693-3141 website: centrevillesettlement.com    There 
are historic You Tube videos. You can also join as a fan of Centreville Settlement 
on Facebook.

The 2017 events also include:  bake oven day for members on May 7, expansion 
of the historic garden by Niles and Barb Klaves, Stump Pulling Day, stone masonry 
workshop and continuing indexing artifacts and becoming current with new 
technology at our historic location.

  Kathy Sixel organized and ran the Centerville Historians starting in 2000-2015. 
Her efforts brought together professional videographers with people with fascinating 
histories in the Cleveland, Hika and greater Centerville Settlement and shared with 
groups ranging from 20-80 persons for 15 years.  We applaud her & acknowledge 
her important contribution to the history in our area.



VFW Post 8974 News
Greetings village residents

Our post invited our auxiliary for our Christmas Party and we had 30 of us at Rupp’s enjoying a great noon meal 
and fellowship. We typically don’t hold meetings in January and February so our next meeting will be in March. 

We will have posters up around the village by early May promoting our Memorial Day Ceremony with time lines etc. We 
hope to see you there. I attended our VFW district 8 winter meeting on January 28, 2017. One of the concerns brought up at the 
meeting was how will the campaign issues of improving the VA and the staffing of those facilities with the federal employment 
ban that is currently on. I personally don’t use the VA, but am planning to do so. Many veterans can’t afford supplemental 
insurance or other providers and thus the VA is their only source for health care.  Enjoy the last half of winter and yes get ready 
spring is not too far down the road.

Bryce Larson Post Commander

On January 1st 2017, the Cleveland Senior Citizens Club ended. The club was formed on February 
9th, 1972 under the leadership of the nine Homemaker Clubs of the Spring Valley Center and Mrs. 
Louise Dahlke the Manitowoc County Senior Citizen coordinator. The club was later affiliated with the 
Manitowoc County Aging Resource center. 

The club ended because of declining membership, and the death of long-time treasurer Alice Matthias. 
The remaining money in the treasury was distributed to the Cleveland Garden Club, First Responders of Cleveland, Salvation 
Army, and the Christmas Club at the Cleveland State Bank. The club would like to thank local businesses who supported them 
over the years, especially the Cleveland State Bank, who provided prizes for the Sheepshead tournaments, sponsored trips, and 
donated door prizes for many events.  

The main purpose of the club was to provide information, services, entertainment and socialization. Over the years there 
were many speakers, trips, and parties. At the height of the membership, there were 60-70 members, but times change. In 
reading through the minutes from the last 22 years, many familiar names are listed, with people taking turns as officers and 
unbelievable low prices for trips and meals. Dues started out as $.50 per meeting, and in 1995, it was decided to have a $5.00 
per year membership fee. That amount continued until now. So, thank you to the village of Cleveland and the surrounding area 
for providing the club with many great years. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl Kohl 
Former Site Manager, Cleveland Nutrition Site and Senior Club Member 

 Cleveland State Bank Lakeshore Cruisers would like to invite our 50 plus neighbors to join us – no need to have an 
account with CSB, and really, you don’t even have to be over 50! “Be our guest”, and plan an enjoyable day with friends and 
neighbors! Sign up as soon as possible for Beauty and the Beast!
Beauty and the Beast - Register by Wednesday, March 1, 2017
Disney’s BEAUTY AND THE BEAST has thrilled millions of people of all ages - first as an unforgettable animated 
masterpiece; then as an award-winning Broadway musical. Now it comes to life on the Fireside stage. It is a show you’ll  
never forget, a story of eternal romance, a tale as old as time. Thursday, April 6, 2017, $100 per person, Fireside Theater,  
Fort Atkinson, WI.
A Frank’s Christmas – Register by Wednesday, October 25, 2017
A Frank’s Christmas is sure to bring you plenty of joy...and laughter, this Holiday. Frank’s Production brings you Randolph 
the baddest outlaw of Christmas. They turn the bad into good and isn’t that what Christmas is all about. We will be eating 
lunch at the “New” Back Stage restaurant in the Meyer Theater. On the way home we will satisfy that sweet tooth by stopping 
at the famous Seroogy’s Chocolates. Thursday, December 7, 2017, $92 per person, Meyer Theater, Green Bay, WI.   

For more information, contact Cleveland State Bank’s Lakeshore Cruisers Coordinator, Marilyn Stenske at 920-693-8256 
or visit our website, www.bankatcsb.com, for registration. 

Cleveland State Bank Lakeshore Cruisers
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Cleveland Athletic Club
Our 25th annual scholarship brat fry/raffle held on a sunny, cool February 12, 2017 

was once again a huge success!  Because of the generosity of Cleveland area residents 
and area businesses, we have awarded $70,500 to 75 area high school seniors since 
1993.  High school seniors:  The deadline to submit an application for this year’s 
scholarships is March 31, 2017.  Applications can be obtained from your respective 
high school and upon completion should be submitted to: Sandy Stoeckigt, C/O 
Cleveland Athletic Club, 1344 Webster Lane, Cleveland WI, 53015.  
Winners of the 2017 brat fry raffle ticket cash prizes were: $250.00 (Donated by Cleveland 
State Bank) – Larry & Sheila Schetter, Cleveland; $100.00 (Donated by T&L Service Lawn 
Care & Landscape) – Sandy Lenz, Sheboygan; $100.00 (Donated by Bing’s Electric) – Matt 
Kramer, Cleveland; $75.00 (Donated by Dassler Sales and Service) – Miriam Ruppel, 
Sheboygan; $50.00 (Donated by Hickory House) – Wally Born, Howards Grove; $50.00 
Gift Card (Donated by Bondes Quik Mart) – Patrick Liesner, Sheboygan; $50.00 (Donated 
by Schmidt’s Landscaping)  - Sue Balde, Cleveland; $25.00 (Donated by Hika Bay Tavern) 
– Rob Burkhard, Cleveland.  Door Prize Raffle winners were: Antler Lamp (Donated by 
Sheboygan Flooring) – Grace Jaeger, Cleveland; Cheese Package (Donated by Sargento 
Foods – Diane Hoffman, Cleveland; Green Bay Packers Autographed Football – Cindy 
Luedtke, Cleveland; Smiling Moose Basket (Donated by Smiling Moose) – Ron Henschel, 
Cleveland; Blue Harbor 4 Water Park Passes (Donated by Blue Harbor Resort) – Jayden 
Balde, Newton; Four Milwaukee Bucks Tickets (Donated by Milwaukee Bucks) – Mike 
Balde, Newton; Milwaukee Admirals Tickets (Donated by Milwaukee Admirals) – Mark 
Zschetzsche, Sheboygan; Wisconsin Timber Rattlers Tickets (Donated by Wisconsin 
Timber Rattlers) – Sandy Schneider, Sheboygan Falls; Two Milwaukee Brewers Tickets 
(Donated by Milwaukee Brewers) – Mike Goetsch, Cleveland; Philly’s Premium Basket 
(Donated by Philly’s Premium Beverages) – Colleen Grupe, Cleveland; Quarter Barrel 
Party (Donated by George Michael’s) – Georgianne Roeh, Cleveland; Henning’s Cheese 
Package (Donated by Henning’s Cheese) – Mike Holzem, Cleveland; Jost Farm’s Package 
(Donated by Ron Jost) Larry Schetter; Avon Basket (Donated by Georgianne Roeh) 
Lisa Lake, Cleveland; 6 Yard Dumpster Rental (Donated by Advanced Disposal) John 
Albright, Sheboygan Falls.  

Also, little league baseball and softball signup will take place on Monday, March  6  
and Tuesday, March 14 from 5:30 – 6:45 p.m. at Cleveland Elementary School.  
Students will receive a reminder notice in their Friday Folders or from their coaches.    

Our next 2 monthly meetings will be held Tuesday, March 7 and Tuesday, April 4 
at 7:00 p.m. at Hickory House.  Call Ron @ 889-1807 for more information.  New 
members are always welcome!

Statewide 
Will beat ANY competitors pricing! 

leatherneckspaintbrush.com 

 
 

Check us out at: 

Email: leatherneckspaintbrush@gmail.com 
Business Phone: (262) 443-2762 

FREE next day estimates available. We paint statewide. 1.5% 
of all proceeds are donated to disabled veterans. We are 
available for all of your interior and exterior painting needs!

Locally Owned 
Cleveland, WI Interior & Exterior Painting Service 

Wednesday night services at 7 p.m. 
during Lent, starting Ash Wednesday, 

March 1 – April 5.

Everyone is invited to come for supper at  
6 p.m. before the Wednesday night services.

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE
Maundy Thursday: Thurs, April 13 at 7 p.m.
Good Friday: Friday, April 14 at 1 p.m.
Easter Sunday: Sunday, April 16
• Fellowship Breakfast:  7:15-8:15 a.m.
• Easter Festival Service:  8:30-10:00 a.m.

WORSHIP WITH US: 
Sunday’s at 10 a.m.

St. John-St. Peter Evangelical 
Lutheran Church

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI  53015
Pastor David Endorf

693-8612

Bonde’s Quik Mart 
As promised in my last newsletter, big changes are happening at Bonde’s.  We’ve 

replaced our freezer.  Throughout that remodel we were happy to provide freshly baked 
goods and sandwiches.  Special thanks to our kitchen crew who came in and worked 
through the nightJ    Our goal is always:  Fresh donuts and coffee each morning at 5am. 

We thank our employees for sharing ideas on how we could outfit the store with a 
“New Look”.   These upgrades give us a more functional work environment and will 
give you, our customers, a fresh, pleasant place to shop.  By the time you read this, we 
may be finished.  Visit our Facebook page often for the latest news, or better yet, stop in.

Next, we’ll be working on the outside.    Please excuse our outside mess this spring 
as we will be installing a new diesel island, complete with a satellite station so large 
trucks can fill their tanks from both sides.   It will speed up the fueling process. 

 Are you taking advantage of Club CITGO?  As a result of this program, we were 
able to pass on nearly $400 in savings to our customers during the last quarter of 2016.  
Isn’t it time for you to get on the band wagon and experience some savings, too?  See 
a Bonde’s Quik Mart employee to find out how.  Or, call 920-693-3145 and leave your 
telephone number.  We’ll have one of our specialists contact you.    

Yes, we are in our 35th year of doing business in the Cleveland Community.  We 
enjoy serving you.   Watch for sales and events to help us celebrate this accomplishment.   



Chamber of Commerce

Brenda Czekala
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
bczekala@bankatcsb.com

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  (920) 693-8181
Police:  (920) 693-3442

Public Works: (920) 693-8236

Advanced Disposal
(920) 458 - 6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

(920) 693-8671



Announcing the
28th Annual Village Garage Sales

Saturday, May 20th
8 am – 4 pm

Can also be open on Friday and/or Sunday

Fee of $6.00 covers all ads, and a number sign for your yard that will match the number on the maps.

Please be fair to other participants and pay to have your garage sale listed.
	        Questions?        Contact:    Jeffrey Haen     912-4775
                                                                     Susan Haen      693-3055
Deadline to register is May 1st.  Mail form below and $6.00 to: Susan Haen 930 Cherry Hill Drive,  
Cleveland 53015. Cost will be $7.00 if sent after May 1st. No guarantee your house will be listed if received 
after May 10th. 

	 • �With the money collected last year we were able to advertise in 10 papers, on radio  
stations, and had the ad run on the computer.

	 • �We handed out over 1,250 maps showing where the garages were located and items  
everyone was selling!!

28th Annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sales
		  Name: 								     
		  Address:							     
		
										        
		  Phone Number:						    
		  List of some items (five or less):				  
										        
										        
										        
                                                                                                            

Which days are you having your sale? (Circle days)      

Friday (anytime)          Saturday (8-4)           Sunday (anytime)


